
 1 

PRESENTATION 

 

 

TITLE: Entry Plan Report 
 
DATE: April 24, 2017 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
 
Dr. Doug Brubaker joined Fort Smith Public Schools as Superintendent on January 18, 2017. 
During the past 90 days, he has been engaged in a series of listening and learning activities 
outlined in the Superintendent Entry Plan that is posted on the FSPS website. Dr. Brubaker will 
provide an overview of entry plan activities, a summary of findings, and a preview of the next 
steps in the development of a new strategic plan for the district.   
 
RECOMMENDATION:  

 
None. Information only.  

http://www.fortsmithschools.org/Portals/0/Content/Brubaker_Fort%20Smith.pdf

